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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Fiscal Note

Potential current biennium cost increase - General Fund

According to the Department of Labor, this legislation will increase the amount of research that will need to be 
conducted and the level of enforcement activity that will need to be performed by staff within the Bureau of Labor 
Standards beginning in June of 2014.  The department has indicated that an additional Labor and Safety Inspector 
position may be needed, or other enforcement activity reduced, in order to meet the requirements of this legislation.  
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